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This is what you told us about The Neville Family Medical Centre.  We are using this information to continuously improve the quality of the service we provide.You Said
More face-to-face appointments
We Did
It would be nice not to have to tell the receptionist why I need to see a doctor 
This is our ideal scenario too! We have 3 permanent GPs and 1 long-term locum doctor. We aim to ensure the same locums are used as much as possible.
We increased the number of face-to-face appointments that can be booked directly.
It is fine to tell our staff that it is a private matter however our reception staff are actually highly trained care navigators who follow robust protocols that have been designed by clinicians to ensure you are seen by the most appropriate person to ensure your health can be efficiently and effectively treated.  

	
We would like to see the same doctor each time


	
	

	
	

	
	





We Did
· We have added a call queue to our telephone system.  This will ensure that our phones will not be engage so you can simply hold rather than have to call us back numerous times. 
· Every available member of staff will be answering calls during our busiest time (bet 8am – 9am)
· You can book appointments using the NHS App or Patient Access from 8am each morning giving you an alternative to calling in
· We have added video consultations, extended access appointments with GPs at NMGH and Cheetham Hill Medical Centre and referral direct to our community pharmacist colleagues to increase the number of appointment options open to you. 
There needs to be better availability when calling to book an appointment in the morning 
You Said
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